Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Dr. Randy Poe, Superintendent
From:  Phil Sheehy, Director Human Resources
Date:
February 1, 2017 
Re:
New Certified Job Description – “Coordinator of Professional Development /Title II 
In support of the five-year strategic organizational plan, Learning Support Services (LSS) is requesting a new job description, “Coordinator of Professional Development/Title II”. As proposed, this position will:
· Ensure that our teachers and principals have timely and high quality professional learning opportunities as we strive to build a world class education for all students. 

· Ensure that our Title II funding is being optimized to meet the professional learning needs of certified staff while maintaining compliance with federal and state Title II regulations. 

Annual fully loaded cost to the District for this position is estimated to be $78,000.
Human Resources recommends approval of this request.
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